
Death of Jelle Palsma 

We have the regret to inform you of the death of Jelle Palsma, which occurred on Friday, July 21st, 

2017, at Saint Antoine’s Hospital, in Paris. 

 

 

Dear friends 

 

It’s with deep sorrow that the AF3M’s Directory Board has just learned of the death of Jelle Palsma. 

Jelle had joined our Directory Board in 2015, very quickly he wanted to be involved in the association, 

to support the Board, and particularly, to bring us the benefit of his language skills, and to represent us 

within MPe and the IMF. Early July, despite myeloma, a fractured arm and fatigue, he had he was keen 

to participate to the meeting organized by the IMF in Madrid, during the EHA Congress. 

 

 

All Board members are unanimous to emphasize 

its warm contact, its desire to always learn on the 

medical and scientific questions, Jelle had not 

failed to react last Wednesday by mail following 

the publication of the opinion of the HAS On the 

Ninlaro 

 

For all those who met him, Jelle was an example 

of courage, of perseverance, despite ten years of 

fighting against myeloma he never gave up.  

All of us will keep the memory of Jelle as a friend 

who will have fought to the end without ever 

complaining, who with much humility and 

kindness will have shown us his appetite for life 

and action. 

We will not fail to take the opportunity to pay 

tribute to him at the moment of his funeral, which 

will take place on Saturday the 29th at 10 am, 

under the cupola of the crematorium of Père 

Lachaise cemetery (Paris) 

With all our friendship  

AF3M’s Directory Board

 

  



 

 

 

 

We had the opportunity to say goodbye to Jelle on 

Saturday. 

We were 11 people to testify of the impact of Jelle in 

the association and "its international scope", and 

moreover for its dynamism and good listening skills. 

 

After the ceremony at the crematorium, we were able 

to share our Jelle’s view with the family, around a 

snack, 

I was impressed by the warmth and zen mood of that moment. Hennie is well supported by her 5 

children, and we are there if needed to recall the investment of Jelle in the heart of the AF3M

     

We had the chance to cross your path, Jelle, thank you for your friendship. 

Anne delmond-davanture 

 


